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6 clad 3.0 -w Nancy Pruitt 

From: roig IroigQgeneral-cornputer.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 24,2009 2:40 PM 
To: Nancy Pruitt 

Cc: support@general-wmputer.com 
Subject: Re: Payment of Fine Docket No. 090220-TX 

? n ~ s d  ha hpeM 

Dear Nancy: 

8/24/09 

Dear Nancy: 

Thanks for all your help on this matter. 

My bookkeeper will send you the $500 as soon as possible before sept 11 
2009. 

Our mailig address will be 4179 E 8 Ct Hialeah FL 33013 

I understand that after that payment the docket will be closed and no 
further action will be taken. Docket No. 090220-TX 

If you need to contact me please do so at 786 326 9513 my cellphone 
any time 

Thanks and I hope too 2010 will be better year for all of us. 

Graciela Roig,MS 

President 

General Computer Services Inc. 
dba / Becruising Telecom 

9/2/2009 
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<NPruitt@,PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote ---- 

Ms. Roig, 
I enjoyed talking with you and am glad you understand that 

the $500 payment is not optional and according to the Order 
that granted your company a certificate to operate in Florida 
that Regulatory Assessment Fees (RAFs) are due by January 
30 each year. The following are the things we discussed and 
that you need to follow up on: 

1. Payment of the $500 fine postmarked bv September 11 
2009. Make check out to Florida Public Service Commission. 
Send check to Fiscal Services Section, Florida Public Service 
Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 
FL 32399. 

2. Send me by e-mail or letter that when you pay the fine that 
you understand that the docket will be closed and no further 
action will be taken. 

3. State what address you want to be the official mailing 
address for your company. 

I hope 2010 will be a better year for all of us. Thank you. 

P.S. In December the Commission will mail out new RAF 
forms that all companies must return with payment for 2009 
Fees that must be postmarked by January 30, 2010. 

Nancy Pruitt 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

850-41 3-61 28 (fax) 
850-41 3-61 27 

9/2/2009 
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